Margaret Adam

I worked in Washington for several years, and found the Puget Sound to be a place of stunning
beauty. It is also home to many important - and threatened - marine species, such as the Chinook
and the orca. The Sound deserves to be protected and maintained in a manner that ensures a healthy
habitat for all.

It is time for an amendment to the Puget Sound MOU banning the discharge of scrubber wastes.
This kind of fossil fuel pollution is not compatible with healthy waters, and this heavily trafficked
inlet is already impacted by a tremendous amount of human-generated pollutants.

Please consider the cumulative impacts on threatened marine species and on the humans enjoying
and depending on Puget Sound. Please ban scrubber waste now.



